

All Saints Church of England Primary School

Tel: 01530 832608 Fax: 01530 813675 Website: www.allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk Email: office@allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk

Chair of Governors: Liz Seymour
Headteacher: Andy Mawdsley
Deputy Headteacher: Tom Coleman

2nd October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to let you know that as part of our Autumn 2 topic, "All Around the World," the children in Ladybirds and Bumblebees classes will be going on a trip to the Birmingham SEA LIFE Centre on Friday 7th November.

This visit will give the children a wonderful opportunity to explore and learn about marine life from around the world, supporting their understanding of different environments, animals, and habitats. It promises to be an engaging and educational experience that will bring our topic to life in a memorable way.

The children will travel by coach to the Sea Life Centre, we will be leaving school at 9.30am and return to school in time for the end of the school day.

The children will need to come to school wearing their school uniform and sensible shoes. Children will all be provided with a packed lunch from school please order this on schoolgrid, but please send in a drink.

The cost of the trip is £16.50 payable by ParentPay.

We very much look forward to the trip, your support in payment by Friday 1st November would be very much appreciated.

Any questions please do contact the school office.

Best wishes,

Mrs Fletcher & Miss Wheeler

Classteachers









